
Brushing the Algonquin Trail in Laurentian Hills 

G.P. Splinter Forest Products will be doing some brushing of the Algonquin Trail in Laurentian Hills 

starting February 14, 2022 as part of the County of Renfrew’s 2021 tender.  They will begin at the Wylie 

Road section and work towards the Village of Chalk River.  Any questions or concerns from the public 

can be directed to the County. 

 

 

Jason Davis 

Forestry and GIS Manager 

County of Renfrew 

9 International Drive 

Pembroke, ON  K8A 6W5 

Tel.:  (613) 735-7288  ext. 463 

E-mail:  jdavis@countyofrenfrew.on.ca 


